
The historic Palacios Pavilion was a beloved landmark for generations of those who lived in and visited Palacios.  The 

new Pavilion is currently under construction with an expected late fall 2016 opening.  An essential feature of the Pavilion 

are walking trails and plazas made in part from beautiful terracotta pavers.  Your company, family or friends can be a 

part of the Pavilion by purchasing a paver.  Your name, sentiment or memory will be inscribed on your paver.  All 

proceeds from the sale of engraved paver will go toward funding needed to maintain the Pavilion. 

I want to be a part of the Pavilion by purchasing a PAVILION PAVER!  Here’s my info: 

Please print! 

Name  ____________________________________________________________ 

Address  ____________________________________________________________ 

City/State/Zip Code __________________________________________________ 

Phone number (in case we have questions!)___________________________________ 

Email   _____________________________________________________________ 

Inscription (limited to 3 lines with 16 characters per line including spaces, PLEASE PRINT): 

Line 1:  _______________________________________________________________________ 

Line 2:  _______________________________________________________________________ 

Line 3:  _______________________________________________________________________ 

Thank you for your generous donation! 

Please send this form along with your $50.00 check payable to Palacios Beautification Committee by mail to:  
Palacios Beautification and Pavilion Committee, PO Box 218, Palacios, TX  77465 

Find us on Facebook:  Memories of the Palacios Pavilion or Online at www.palacios pavilion.org 


